
 

NOTICE  
 

SPECIAL-CALLED TELECONFERENCE MEETING 
 

OF THE 
 

MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
A special-called teleconference meeting of the Mississippi Board of 
Education will be held on Thursday, March 26, 2020, starting at 
10:00 a.m. to discuss any waivers/suspensions of statutes and/or 
rules and regulations as a result of the impact of COVID-19 
(coronavirus).     
 

 
March 26, 2020 

10:00 A.M. 
 
 

The public is invited to view the Special-Called Board meeting by 
live stream at https://msachieves.mdek12.org only.  The MBE is 
taking this step to limit public contact due to the spread of the 
coronavirus (COVID-19).   
 
 
 
Posted:  March 19, 2020 
 

https://msachieves.mdek12.org/

